
Dear Legislators,  
 
Due to the inevitable threat of a major Cascadia Earthquake, the bridges on Columbia blvd. and Lombard 
st. need to be rebuilt or retrofitted  (if possible) to withstand the impact. If this is not addressed, 
~30,000 residents will be stranded from the rest of the city.  
Please consider that PBOT is ready to apply for a grant when they have “match” funds to upgrade 
Columbia blvd.  
We need this.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Hannah Croft, St. Johns resident  
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